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Trafikforstyrrelser i Nordhavnen

Strandvænget will be closed at Nordhavnsvejen in Copenhagen for eight weeks
(from 22/09 to 19/11) due to roadworks.

This means that traffic into and out of the port might be a challenge, but at
the same time road construction means that the infrastructure to and from
Nordhavnen will improve significantly in the future. CMP will be monitoring
the traffic carefully during this period and will maintain a close dialogue with
our customers and partners to jointly attempt to operate the port as smoothly
as possible during this period.



Clickhere for map and further information from the City of Copenhagen.
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